
From: Tamra Collins <Tamra.Collins@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 2:06 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: National Public Museum Luncheon 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

This email confirms that I did attend the National Housing Museum Luncheon in my official 

capacity at the invitation of Marisa Novara, National Public Housing Museum Board member. 

Please let me know if I need to provide any additional information. 

  

Thanks 

  

Tamra Collins 

Managing Deputy Commissioner 

Department of Housing 

 

  

  

 

From: Tamra Collins <Tamra.Collins@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 7:03:26 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Anna Booth <Anna.Booth@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: National Public Museum Luncheon 

  

Good Evening, Steve, 

  

mailto:Tamra.Collins@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Anna.Booth@cityofchicago.org


Anna and I have been invited to attend a luncheon for the National Public Housing Museum, by 

board member, Marisa Novara, former DOH commissioner. The luncheon is expected to 

highlight Public Housing on a national level.   

  

DOH provided financing to fund 15 public housing/affordable units in the existing public housing 

museum building at 925 Ada Street. While the luncheon is not specifically related to this work, I 

wanted to provide this background. 

  

I’m wondering if it is acceptable for us to attend. 

  

Thanks in advance. 

  

  

Tamra Collins 

Managing Deputy Commissioner 

Department of Housing 

 

  

  

  

  

 

https://nphm.org/about/

